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 Dansville Schools’ Class of 2024 participated in the annual Commitment to Graduate ceremony. Each 

student pledged their commitment to graduate and set a goal for plans after high school. Our keynote 

speaker, Mr. Vance DeCamp, encouraged us to never give up, no matter what challenges we face in 

life. 

 

 Several members of the Dansville High School Band participated in the Michigan School Band and 

Orchestra Association District Solo and Ensemble. Elizabeth Troia, Hugh Service, Katelynn Karkau, 

Myah Muscott and Markas Hamlin played a live virtual performance for an adjudicator who gave 

comments and an overall rating to each student. 

 

 Senior Olivia Calderone earned Second at the at the Regional FFA Public Speaking contest. Olivia will 

now move on to the State competition, which will be held in April. 

 

 Mental Health Specialist from Ingham ISD, Jared Baker, shared his expertise with students about how 

to enjoy online apps, while being safe and not sharing personal or identifiable information with 

strangers. 

 

 Dansville celebrated Winter Homecoming this month. Students participated in a Spirit Week 

competition, nominated a Winter Homecoming Court, and crowned Riley Hawkins as King, and 

Reanna Minnis as Queen at the basketball game. The week’s activities were organized by Ethan Felsing 

and the PALS. 

 

 

 Dansville’s National Honor Society partnered with the Red Cross to run a Blood Drive at the ROC, 

which provided 28 pints of blood for people in need. 

 

 Senior Elizabeth Troia was recognized as Student of the Quarter by the Williamston Sunrise Rotary 

Club for her outstanding work and positive attitude. She was invited to a virtual meeting where she 

was presented with the Narda Murphy Excellence Award and a $100 cash award. 
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